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Literacy


In literacy, the children will be completing creative writing tasks which centre on the author Roald Dahl. The children will write character descriptions about the Twits and write their own tricks to play on them! 


In addition to this, we be reading the novel: Matilda. The children will be taught grammar and punctuation daily, in order to develop writing skills and their wider knowledge of the English language.


-Daily spelling sessions will continue to take place. Spelling lists will be sent out on a Monday with the ‘key words’. Please could I ask that these are practiced at home for a Friday, as part of homework.


-Guided reading groups will take place weekly. 


-Your child will also be read to twice a week, therefore please ensure their reading book is in their book bag each day. 











Numeracy


In numeracy, the children will be covering work surrounding:


-Read and write numbers up to 1000 in numerals and words. 


-Identify, represent and estimate number using different representations. 


-Recognise the place value of each three digit number. 


-Compare and order numbers up to 1000. 


-Find 1, 10, 100 more or less than any given number. 


-Count from 0 in multiples of 4 ,8, 50 and 100.


Problem-solving and reasoning skills will be embedded within each numeracy focus, in order to apply understanding.


In addition to this, in order to develop basic number work and quick mental recall skills, we will also complete weekly BIG Maths tests and multiplication tests. 





























Special dates for Y3 this half term...





Monday 9th September- Meet the Teacher meeting at 3.20pm- please meet at the front office (


Friday 13th September- Roald Dahl Day! Children can dress up as any Roald Dahl character for the day. (See letter attached for more info!)


Friday 4th October- Year 3’s Harvest Assembly! Please come watch us at 9am. 





I will send letters for further upcoming events.















































What else is Y3 learning about this term?


History- We will be focusing upon the question: Who first lived in Britain? This will involve a detailed study of Britain from the Stone Age and the Iron Age.


RE/PSHE- In RE we will be learning about the ‘Rules for Living’ and new beginnings. In addition to this, children will find out answers to the question: ‘What do different people believe about God?’


Science- The children will be investigating rocks and soils and will be able to explain the way the earth was formed. 


French- Children will be introduced to basic greetings, classroom phrases, adjectives and the Numbers 0-6.


Music- The children will practice singing a tune with expression and create repeated patterns with different instruments. 


Art/D&T- The children will be involved in creating a variety of art and DT work throughout their history and science learning, e.g. creating their own fossils, printing and collaging. 


PE- The children will have a specialised P.E coach on Friday afternoons, so please ensure your child’s P.E kit is in school at all times. 


ICT- The children will focus their computing work on ‘Programming’ especially correcting bugs in programmes. 





Term Dates-


4th September-


18th October








